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Sent: 

06 February 2017  

13:33 

To: 

Lemmy Nwabuisi  

< 

Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk 

>; Chief  

Executive 

< 

Chief.Executive@enfield.gov.uk 

>;  

Daniel Ellis < 

Daniel.Ellis@enfield.gov.uk 

>;  

joan.ryan.mp@parliament.uk 

; 

joan@joanryan.org.uk 

; Sally Mcternan  

< 

Sally.McTernan@enfield.gov.uk 

> 

 

Subject: 

RE:  

Anti‐Social Behaviour Allegations against Mr Simon Cordell  

[SEC=OFFICIAL] 

Dear  

Lemmy Nwabuisi 

I am  

writing this email to say you have stated in your last letter the subject 

access  

request has been dealt 

with, but we are still waiting for the data. 

I  

have asked for the dates these complaints was put in and yet have had 

nothing  

about the dates and times. 
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